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Mrs. Ruth G. Van Cleve 7
Director BEST COPY AVAILABLE
Office of Territorial Affairs
United States Department of the

Interior
Office of the Secretary
Washington, D. C. 20240

Dear Mrs. Van Cleve:

This is in response to your letter of dune 22 concerning. ce
one of the 1954 fallout victims. Enclosed is a letter dated

May 22, 1978 from Dr. R. A. Conard, BNL, to Dr. Walter Weyzen of
my staff that is self-explanatory.

I apologize for the delay in this matter. I trust that the enclosed
information will serve your purpose.

Sincerely,
Uilyinal Signed By
os v"aP

Teo. Bupr, Jr., M.D,

W. W. Burr, dr., M. D. ss
Acting Director
Division of Biomedical and SS
Environmental Research OX
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